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Over  300  Donate  Blood  in
Memory of Fallen Officer Adam
Jobbers-Miller
July 25, 2019 –  Over the last three days, the Southwest
Florida community rallied together for a massive blood drive
in honor of Fort Myers Police Department Officer Adam Jobbers-
Miller, who was killed in the line of duty last July. At the
conclusion  of  the  drive,  which  was  held  at  Lee  Memorial
Hospital and FMPD headquarters, 327 people lined up to honor
the memory of Jobbers-Miller with their lifesaving donations. 
 
The blood drive came at the request of the Jobbers-Miller
family, who wanted to honor their loved one’s memory in a way
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that made lasting impact for the community he served. The
drive kicked-off on Monday with a ceremonial flag raising
followed by emotional remarks from the Jobbers-Miller family
and leaders from FMPD and Lee Health. 
 
“Thank  you  to  the  Jobbers-Miller  family  for  taking  the
initiative to honor Adam in such a meaningful way. He was a
hero who bravely served our community, and we were honored a
year ago to care for him and his family in his time of need,
just as we were honored to remember him this week as hundreds
showed up to make donations that will save lives here in Lee
County,” Dr. Scott Wolf, vice president of operations and
chief physician executive at Lee Memorial Hospital said. 
“The success of the blood drive in Officer Jobbers-Miller’s
name is a reflection on a great partnership between Lee Health
and the FMPD.  Our department wants to thank all who donated
and we are deeply touched by the emotion and support shown by
our community and fellow first responders,” Lieutenant Roger
Valdivia, Fort Myers Police Department said.  
 
Every drop of blood collected by Lee Health remains in Lee
County to save lives in our community. Blood centers are open
five days a week. For more information on becoming a blood
donor,  please  call  239-343-2333  or  visit:
http://www.leehealth.org/bloodcenter/.  
 
About Lee Health
Since the opening of the first hospital in 1916, Lee Health
has been a health care leader in Southwest Florida, constantly
evolving to meet the needs of the community. A non-profit,
integrated health care services organization, Lee Health is
committed  to  the  well-being  of  every  individual  served,
focused on healthy living and maintaining good health. Staffed
by caring people, inspiring health, services are conveniently
located throughout the community in four acute care hospitals,
two specialty hospitals, outpatient centers, walk-in medical
centers, primary care and specialty physician practices and
other services across the continuum of care. Formerly known as
Lee Memorial Health System, the organization began its second
century of service with a new name in 2016. Learn more at
www.LeeHealth.org.



 
South Florida Hospital News and Healthcare Report’s number one
goal is top quality healthcare journalism written and edited
for the region’s most successful, powerful healthcare business
executives and professionals.
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